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SUMMARY REPORT FOR PUBLICATION
March 2020 Promotion of Homeopathic ‘Coronavirus’ by Ainsworths
The MHRA has a duty to ensure that all advertising and promotion of medicines in the UK conforms with Part 14 of the Human Medicines Regulations 2012.

The MHRA received a referral concerning a homeopathic Coronavirus product which was apparently advertised for sale. We were concerned that this constituted a claim to treat or prevent that disease.
Ainsworths explained that the Coronavirus product listed in their website is a bovine veterinary remedy unrelated to COVID-19.  They agreed to amend the information about this product to make this clearer so that potential customers are not misled.  
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